
10-005
COMMENT

CL-02114

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

mark anzalone <mkanzalone@yahoo.com>
Thursday, April 8, 2010 3:41 AM
Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Mark Anzalone <mkanzalone@yahoo.com>; John Ehmann
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metals hearing

Dear Sirs,

I am writing you concerning the limits and concentration allowed in the silver markets. Please establish a
reasonable limit in COMEX silver speculative contracts. I request that any hedging exceptions from those limits
be restricted to legitimate hedgers. Finally, please stop the levels of short side concentration in COMEX silver
futures that have been experienced over the past few years on the short side of the market.

Sincerely,

Mark Anzalone

mkanzalone@yahoo.com

101 S Oakwood Rd. Apt 203

Enid, OK 76706

(580) 478-7552


